Gretna Kids Connection Registration for the
2024 Summer Praogram

Gretna Kids Connection Summer enroliment registration will happen as follows:

Current Registered Families ONLY:
o Will register IN PERSON on March 18th, March 19th, or March 20th at the

Gretna Administration Building (11717 S. 216th St., Gretna, NE 68028)
from 4:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.

Will be sent the 2024 Summer Registration form via email the week of
February 26th, 2024. All completed paperwork must be brought to the IN
PERSON registration.

Summer registration is a separate registration than the school year
because not all families choose to use our Program for the Summer. If a
family is currently registered and does not come on March 18th, March
19th, or March 20th to IN PERSON registration, they will then have to
register via the Google form (mentioned below), if they choose to register.
NO REGISTRATION WILL BE ACCEPTED BEFORE MARCH 18th.

NEW/Summer ONLY Registering Families:

Will have access to the Google Form on the Gretna Public School’s
website to be placed in a lottery for open spots for Summer in Gretna Kids
Connection. All grade level spots will be filled upon availability.

Access to the Google Form will begin on March 18th, 2024 and will be
turned off at 6:00 P.M. on March 22nd, 2024.

Names will be drawn by a lottery system to fill open Summer spots the
week of March 25th, 2024,

If your child(ren) is chosen by the lottery, you will receive an email from the
GKC Office with the attached required paperwork that will need to be
completed for your child to attend.

If your child(ren)_is not chosen by the lottery, you will receive an email from
the GKC Office by Friday, March 29th, 2024 stating so.

Incoming Kindergarteners are not allowed to attend the 2024 Summer
Program. All Kindergarteners must complete a full year of Kindergarten in
order to attend the Summer Programs.



